Review Committee Report
A PDR/FDR was conducted for the solenoid assembly on June 6, 2006.  Mike Cole, HM Fan, Larry Dudek, Phil Heitzenroeder, and Wayne Reiersen (chair) served as the review committee.  Seventeen (17) chits were collected.  The review was judged successful pending resolution of chits.
